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This must be approved by voters! This is a back door tax that will cost any 

representative their next election. Oregon voters have repeatedly said no to a sales 

tax! Also this would bring in so many more homeless people to get this monthly 

stipend and we can't handle the current amount of homeless people in Oregon! 

VOTE NO!! 


